
Combined Worship Information 
On Sunday, May 30, we will worship with other area churches for outdoor worship. The service 
will start at 10 am in the West Gerber Parking Lot (cross streets are Stone and Hemlock, with 
entrances on Hemlock.). We encourage you all to pack up the Lawn Chairs and blankets and 
join our community for worship. In case of inclement weather, we will be at First Reformed 
Church with multiple venues for participation, including the use of an FM transmitter. 
 

There will be no bulletin released this week since we are not holding worship at Second.  
The Church office will be closed on Monday in observance of Memorial Day, and the weekly prayer guide 

will be released on Tuesday. 
 

Our Church Family 
We extend our Christian Sympathy to Dave and Mariel Poel in the passing of Dave’s mother, 
Ruth. The funeral was held yesterday at Second CRC of Grand Haven.  
  
            Helen Veenstra has moved to Green Acres. Her new address is Green Acres 
Residential Center, 801 East Main, Room 212, Fremont. 
  
 


